
Our President Nalla had written an article titled "Bring back the market's 

glory days" that has been published in The Edge today, 23rd Feb 2024. 

It's an opportune time for the Finance Minister to take leadership to rebuild 

the much needed vibrancy to our Singapore stock market which has been 

languishing for too long a time. A vibrant stock market lends confidence to the 

economy and has a multiplier effect for the corporates especially for our Small 

& Medium Enterprises. 

We'll need the various stakeholders like the Monetary Authority of Singapore, 

The Singapore Exchange, The Securities Association Singapore, The Society of 

Remisiers (Singapore) & the Securities Investors Association (Singapore) to 

work together to chart a mid to long term plan for our Capital Markets. 

Singapore as a nation has survived & thrived against all odds and the 

Singapore stock market should be no different. 

Let's make it happen! 

Majulah Singapura. 

  



 



 


